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REPORT ON RGIT EDUFAIR IN ASSOCIATION WITH  

IMPERIAL OVERSEAS EDUCATION CONSULTANTS 

 

Held on: 19
th 

August, 2019 

Venue:  Stilt Area, Ground Floor 

Time: 11:00 AM to 01:15 PM 

 

IEEE RGIT, the biggest technical committee, organized an education fair in association with 

Imperial Overseas Education Consultants. The education fair was conducted on the 19
th

 of 

August, 2019 from 11:00 AM to 01:15 PM in the stilt area on the ground floor. 

The event was conducted in the presence of 20 delegates from universities in USA, Australia, 

etc. These delegates represented various universities like University of Texas at Arlington, 

University of Colorado Denver, Pace University, University of Illinois, Clemson University, 

Binghamton University, University of Massachusetts Lowell, University of Illinois at 

Chicago, Arizona State University, etc.  

Prospective students were given with an opportunity to interact one-on-one with these 

delegates and get a proper and deep insight into the courses, fee structures, campus lives, etc. 

in their respective universities abroad. These students were given out pamphlets, brochures, 

information guides. 

This education fair was divided into four sections. The first section consisted of registration 

for the fair, scanning the QR Code and entry into the stilt area. The next section was where 

the students were briefed and counselled about the courses of their interest. In the next 

section, the students were guided by volunteers from IEEE to the respective desks of the 

universities of their interest. In the last section, students were given post-counselling about 

the universities, scholarships. 

Later, the H.O.D.s of all the departments visited the fair and Dr. S. D. Deshmukh, Branch 

Counsellor of IEEE RGIT, gave the vote of thanks for the same.  
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